
Cabinet Meeting Notes February 15, 2012 

Communiversity  Event – SUNY Cobleskill will host its fourth annual Communiversity event on Saturday, 
February 18 at 6:00 p.m. in Bouck Ballroom.  The event will recognize individuals for their disaster relief 
efforts in Schoharie County. 

Facility Use Policy – Cabinet members are reviewing current guidelines. 
  
Homecoming Update  – Regina LaGatta reported that preparations are underway for Homecoming 
2011-12 which will be held September 28 & 29. The Booster Club will be having an inaugural golf 
tournament on the afternoon of Friday, September 28. 
 
Leadership Giving Update – Regina LaGatta announced that there has been a tremendous response to 
this year’s appeal by faculty, staff and members of college boards. 
 
Middle States Update – Deb Thatcher will have a draft of the report completed by Monday, February 
20. The final report is due by March 1, 2012. 
 
Mission Statement - The proposed mission statement has been posted on CobyNow.  The campus 
community is encouraged to submit comments to Debra Thatcher by February 29 as the goal is to have a 
succinct mission statement in place by late March.   
 
Performance Based Funding - The SUNY Resource Allocation Team has asked SUNY colleges to identify 
three areas where the need to make improvement will have the greatest impact on campus 
development and SUNY strategic goal attainment.  

 
Police Athletic League - Approximately 50 high school students will visit the campus during their spring 
break. The Admissions office is to be commended for coordinating the event with the Police Athletic 
League. 
 
Student Apartment Complex Update – Cabinet members continue to explore various site and 
construction options. 
 
Student Opinion Survey – Cabinet members discussed strategies for administering the survey this 
spring. Survey results will help guide the college in terms of how to best serve our students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


